

HELP SOMEONE STAY WARM THIS WINTER

In Loving Memory of
Dept. President Brenda
Kinghorn's Brother
BRYAN GEE
Sept. 1950 – Dec. 2013



Don't let our homeless suffer the cold this season.

WHAT CAN YOU DO??

My Special Project is "Blankets for Bryan" named for my bother.

My brother was a homeless veteran, by his choice. December 2013, Oregon authorities found Bryan deceased. "Blankets for Bryan" was formed by my sister in California, to hand out blankets, socks, gloves, hats, etc. to the homeless.

I am asking the Auxiliaries around Arizona to help the homeless in their areas by collecting items and distributing them in their area to help the homeless stay warm this winter.